
From: Chris Jordan
To: Public Comment; Donna Legge; Jon Maginot
Subject: Fwd: Item #14-Nov. 10th Meeting - Community Center Art
Date: Monday, November 9, 2020 6:14:26 AM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Sybil J. Cramer" 
Date: November 8, 2020 at 9:09:46 PM PST
To: City Council <council@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: Item #14-Nov. 10th Meeting - Community Center Art

﻿ Dear Los Altos Council Members,

First, I would like to thank you all for the long hours of service you have devoted to
preparation for and participation in Council meetings for the betterment of our city.

I am writing at this time to fully support the Arts Commission proposal for the interior murals
for the new community center.

After reading the online report prepared by Jon Maginot and reviewing each page of the
proposal and the many illustrations presented, I would like to urge the acceptance of the
proposal by Morgan Bricca and Linda Gass for the murals in the North and South Lobby
areas.

Regarding the artistic acoustic tiles — At first, in looking at the budget, I was concerned
about the additional cost for the artistic acoustic tiles, but after viewing the mockup drawings
of the seating areas with and without the artistic additions, I felt this is an area I would like to
sit in and hope that funds can also be found to install  such inspiring works of art. 

I am sure you have all experienced the bland feeling of entering a building with white
featureless walls versus the feeling on seeing such uplifting and inspiring art work as
proposed in Item #14 on the agenda. The murals for the north and south areas would create a
welcoming atmosphere that all can appreciate and enjoy.

Sincerely,

Sybil Cramer
291 Margarita Court
Los Altos,  CA   94022
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From: Chris Jordan
To: Public Comment; Jon Maginot
Subject: Fwd: Please support the murals
Date: Sunday, November 8, 2020 6:27:59 PM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: hedden >
Date: November 8, 2020 at 3:56:35 PM PST
To: City Council <council@losaltosca.gov>
Subject: Please support the murals
Reply-To: 

﻿
Honorable Council,

Please support funding for the murals in the new Community Center.

Morgan Bricca and Linda Gass are two excellent, well- respected local artists. We
know they will create a mural that’s beautiful, educational, and a compliment to
the natural look of the building and its landscape. The murals will be a long-
lasting legacy, and worthy of the relatively small amount of additional funding
required.

Thank you for your consideration,

Gary and Pat Hedden
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